
1

Susi Lampe

From: Ryan Nielsen <ryann@wapsievalley.com>
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2024 10:02 AM
To: Matthew R. Schmitz; Susi Lampe; Brad Esch
Subject: Street Closure for 4th of July Parade

Matt, Susi and Brad, 
  
With the 4th of July parade route down 2nd Ave NE coming up soon I wanted to reach out and see if we can close 10th 
St. NE between 2nd Ave and 5th Ave like we have done in years past. This helps keep the street clear for truck traƯic 
coming and going to our plant. In the past the street department has dropped oƯ some barricades and we have our 
maintenance staƯ man the barricades to allow employees and trucks onto the street. 
 
Please let me know what we need to do to make this happen again this year. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ryan Nielsen 
RyanN@wapsievalley.com 
Wapsie Valley Creamery, Inc. 
PO Box 391 
Independence, IA 50644-0391 
 
319-334-7193 (phone) 
319-334-4914 (fax) 

 
 


